
HOLD THESE DATES:  UPCOMING TCHS 1970 EVENTS 
Note: Please remember that due to unforeseen events or circumstances beyond our control, some of 

these dates/times/places could change. If you plan to attend, you may call any of the Planning Team to 
get current updates on the outings, directions, or other information. Remember: We like to know ahead 
of time if you plan to attend in order that we can be sure to have adequate seating together, wait staff 

available, etc. If, though, you decide at the last minute to attend, do not let that stop you - come on and 
join us! Again, just call or e-mail any one of the Planning Team. 

Friday November 6, 2009 6:00 p.m. til… 
******Bright Star Restaurant****** 

We have so much to be thankful for! Let’s get together and share in our thanksgiving. If you’ve never 
eaten at Bright Star, you’ve missed something special! This will give our Classmates located in and 

around the Birmingham area a chance to join us in their own neighborhood. Please email 
bmcateer@pjgf.com by Thursday noon November 5 if you plan to join us. If you have an SUV and want 

to take riders, or if you need a ride, please let us know. 

Friday, December 11, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. 
Traditional Christmas Outing at the Rushings’ 

13495 Hwy 69, North, Northport 
Bring a covered dish and join in the fun and fellowship as we carry on our Class tradition and remember 

the “reason for the season” together. We plan to have some DVDs (prepared by Classmate Nadine 
Evans Estes) of our previous events that are sure to create some laughs, and we’ll be making pictures 

to add to our ongoing legacy! 

Saturday, March 6, 2010 at 5:00 p.m. 
******TCHS All Class Reunion Sock Hop****** 

If you were at the 2009 Sock Hop, you’ll be back – if you weren’t, you do not want to miss this one! 
There are prizes for the oldest, the youngest, family with the most TCHS graduates present, class with 
the most present, dance contests, and more! (And all of you should know by now that 1970 Classmates 

have come away with a lot of prizes for the last four years.) This is a great time to bring your whole 
family. Plans are at this time to have it at the Old TCHS, which will make it that much more special. 

Once again, entertainment will be provided by some of our very own Classmates. As details become 
available, we will post them to our website at tchs1970.com. Be sure and watch your e-mails, check the 

web site, or contact one of the Planning Team for updated information. 

Friday, May 21, 2010 Pre-Reunion Outing 
(Time and Place to be announced.) 

Saturday, May 22, 2010 
******TCHS CLASS OF 1970 40TH REUNION****** 

Country Club of Tuscaloosa 
This is going to be one of the most jam packed, fun filled events ever! Please HOLD THIS DATE 
and plan to be with us. More details will be mailed to you closer to time for the Reunion, which 

will include price and reservation forms. 


